OPEN GOVERNMENT PARTNERSHIP

1110 Vermont Avenue NW Suite 500

Washington, DC 20005. United States

PHONE +1 202 609 7859

EMAIL info@opengovpartnership.org

Washington DC, July 21st, 2020

In response to OFÍCIO No 11655/2020/GM/CGU

Wagner de Campos Rosário

Minister of the Office of the Comptroller General

Brazil

Dear Minister de Campos Rosário,

On behalf of OGP Support Unit and its CEO, Sanjay Pradhan, I would like to thank you for your letter and acknowledge the decision to extend the implementation of your now 2018-2021 Open Government Partnership (OGP) action plan, in line with the Criteria and Standards Subcommittee Resolution on the COVID19 Pandemic. Brazil's updated action plan will be published on OGP's website, and Independent Reporting Mechanism will be informed about these modifications for them to consider on future assessments.

We stand ready to provide you and your team with any assistance necessary to continue with implementation of your commitments and any other action that might contribute to openness and transparency, especially in the the context of the global pandemic, where these values are more important than ever.

Please accept the assurance of my highest consideration,

Ch

Alonso Cerdán Verastegui Country Support Deputy Director Open Government Partnership

For matters referred to this letter please write to rosario.pavese@opengovpartnership.org

